
 

One Club extends deadline

NEW YORK, US: The organisers have extended the entry deadline to 22 March.

Submissions entered online past 15 March will be subject to a US$10 late fee. Physical entries must be received at The
One Club office by 22 March.

Don't forget...

• Double-check our Entry Instructions.
• Be sure to include a printed entry label for each of your submissions.
• If you have any questions, check out theyoungones.org or email us at gro.bulceno@noitacude .

Do you have what it takes to become a Young One? Enter the competition and find out.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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